opusdei.org

## Trip postponed

I was recently informed by my boss that I would be required to travel to South Africa on 26th October for a critical company meeting.

01/07/2015

The business meeting was on the same day that my daughter was to receive the sacrament of Confirmation. This development meant that I would miss this occasion. After grumbling (a bit!), I put the matter to Don Alvaro, accepting God's will and seeking his

blessings and guidance. This meeting was put off till 3rd. Thank you Don Alvaro.

J.R. (Mombasa)

pdf | document generated automatically from https://opusdei.org/ en-ke/article/thankful-that-a-businesstrip-got-cancelled/ (07/01/2025)